From: Yoram Blumann

To: Neighbourhood, Planning: WCC
Subject: Fitzrovia West NP representation
Date: 04 August 2020 13:13:20

Dear Sirs,

This is my representation re: the FitzZWest NP 2020-35 draft in consultation closing today.

I wish to express my wholehearted support for the plan;
I am a local resident in the area, and I welcome to the proposed policies made by the plan as expressed on page
6 of the document- namely regeneration, business use, green spaces, environmental quality, mobility and

transport .

Yours Sincerely,

Yoram Blumann






